
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 

We hope you all have a fantastic Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
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Message from 

Many thanks to everyone who 
supported our Christmas fair 
last Friday by crafting or  

baking beforehand, helping out 
on the day or just by coming 
along. We had a fantastic time 
and hope that you and your 
children did too. The event 
raised over Ã750 which is a 
fantastic result. Special 
thanks to Mr Ward & Mrs 
Ward for the beautiful     
Santa's Grotto.  

We hope that you are pleased 
with the Christmas cards. We 
will let you know at the       

beginning of next term how 
much these have raised.  

Our next PTFA meeting will be 
on Friday 18th January at 
1.30pm in Black Book Cafe. 
Everyone welcome.  

Wishing you all a very happy 
festive season and thanks 
again for all your support in 

2018.    

 

This newsletter and all previous copies can be found on the school website, on the front page and in the 
information section. 

CLASS CAKE SALE 
DATES 

18th Jan - Diamond 
1st Feb - Ruby 
15th Feb - Amber  

18th-26th Feb - Half term 
8th Mar - Amethyst 
22nd March - Sunshine  
5th April - Rainbow 

GOODBYE ZOE! 
A massive thank you to Zoe 
who has continued to develop 
our Forest School education 
with her enthusiasm and    
positive personality. Our  
children have had some     
fantastic experiences with 

her. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The school is  interviewing 
for a  replacement for Zoe in     
January. Forest School will 
resume as soon as this       
position is filled.  

GROUP TRIPLE P 
TAKES THE GUESSWORK 
OUT OF PARENTING 

All parents are invited to take part 
in a positive parenting course taking 
place throughout January and        

February being held Stroud Valley 
School. This is a free course open to 
all parents and is being run by 
Stroud Families First. 

 
DATES: 08.01.19/ 15.01.19/ 
22.01.19/ 29.01.19/ 26.02.19 

TIME 09:15am - 11:45am 

VENUE Stroud Valley School 

PRESENTERS Sandy Mitchell and 
Abbi Hall 

 
To book a place, please call the   
Family Information Service on   
0800 5420202 or 01452 427362 

CLASS PAGE WEBSITE 
Your childrenõs class has itõs own 
page on our school website. Here 
you will find pictures and            

information about some of the   
activities your children engage in.  

 
We have introduced three tabs at 
the top of each class page. 

 
Termly Newsletter 

At the end of each term we will 
publish information about the     
following terms topic and details 
about Forest School and P.E days. 

 
The other tabsñcurriculum       

coverage and homeworkñwill be 
populated at the beginning of each 

term.  
 

If there is anything else you would 
like to be added please let us know.  

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk/

